
 

 

 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO - 1222 FIRST AVE., M.S. 501, SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Date: Feb. 18, 2025 

 

Subject: New Survey for Development Services Website Feedback 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Development Services Department is exploring ways to make information on our website 

more accessible, as well as making it easier to navigate regulations and requirements governing 

development in the City of San Diego. 

 

As part of this process, we would like to hear about customer experiences with our site. By taking 

this user survey, you’ll be able to share feedback that informs future adjustments and features to 

help our site better serve developers, residents and all San Diegans.  

 

Improving our website furthers #DigitalDSD goals, modernizing our approach to the delivery of 

information and overall customer experiences. Our goal is to save time, save money and make 

development within the city easier than ever.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you and greatly appreciate your participation! 

 

#DigitalDSD  

#DigitalDSD is a department initiative to modernize workplace systems, leverage technology to 

improve service delivery and help reduce permitting processing times. #DigitalDSD services 

include all new permits being processed online, virtual appointments, an online portal to provide 

small business and restaurant assistance and virtual inspections for construction projects.  

 

Email Updates  
Visit sandiego.gov/dsd-email to sign up to get the latest news and updates straight from DSD. 

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/sv/RdHYU7P
https://sandiego.gov/dsd-email

